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Board Member Emeritus

J. Chris Layton 

Water Improvement 
Industry

James A. Padova, MD 

Hematology Oncology 
Medical Group of  
Orange County
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TOP: Tanja Cebula; Warren Johnston, MD; James Law, MD; 
and Kathy Law

MIDDLE: Robert Ash, MD, and Jeremy Zoch, Ph.D.

BOTTOM: Sean Barry, Alison Gooding-Barry, Amy Daugherty, 
and Jennifer and Dave DeBoer

2020 St. Joseph Hospital 
Foundation Board  
of Directors
Officers

Bob Baldwin — Chair 
Management Resources

Tanja Cebula —  
Chair-Elect

Jeremy Zoch, Ph.D. — 
Chief Executive 
St. Joseph Hospital

Coronavirus Information  
and Support

Please visit coronavirus.providence.org for  
up-to-date information and links on COVID-19. 
Donate to our Emergency Preparedness & 
Recovery Fund and learn about other ways to 
support at providence.org/sjocoviddonations.

Dear Friends,

As I reflect on my 22 years in medical nonprofit leadership, the events 
of this past year — my first year at St. Joseph Hospital — are the ones 
that touch me the deepest because they demonstrate genuine acts of 
compassion and giving by friends like you. I am so very blessed to have 
joined this Hospital and work for an organization that cultivates kindness 
for the greater good!

Last year was a phenomenal year as we celebrated our 90 years of 
healing and realized funding for many key accomplishments, such as the 
buildout of the Mother-Baby Assessment Center, the second ION device, 
which improves early diagnosis and long-term survival rates for lung 
cancer patients (see page 9), and the Mako® robot, which results in less 
pain and a quicker recovery for patients after hip and knee replacements. 

We not only concluded last year strongly, but the last decade could not have been more 
outstanding! The Foundation met its $75M comprehensive multi-year campaign goal — which 
provided philanthropic support for innovative technology and growth of key programs. This was 
made possible by the compassionate generosity of people like you. Your support of Hospital 
initiatives provides the resources needed to continue to advance clinical excellence and obtain new 
technology to improve patient outcomes and to enhance each patient’s care experience. 

Amid all the current increased health care needs, I continue to look forward to the opportunity to 
help advance the development of the much-needed Progressive Care Unit buildout and the long-
awaited Main Street Women’s and Family Center. This structure is poised to change the facade 
of the Hospital entrance as the impressive building will sit on the northeast corner of Main Street 
and Stewart Drive. 

As an organization founded on assuring 
that compassionate and quality health 
care is available in our community, we 
remain steadfast in our dedication to 
the health and the well-being of our 
patients, staff and community amid the 
rapid changes of COVID-19.

Your unwavering support is inspiring 
and greatly appreciated during this 
unprecedented time. Thank you for your 
commitment to serve your community 
every day.

Warmly,

Amy Daugherty 

Chief Philanthropy Officer

2019 Goal

$8.5M

2019 Total — $11.7M

OF GOAL
135%

Members

Paige M. Baker 
Baker & Baker, a 
Professional Corp.

Joseph W. Conway 
Diversified Investment 
Services, Inc.

John Dal Poggetto 
Serra Health Consulting

Randy Davis, Ph.D. 
RCD Consulting

Jeff DeMaio

Eileen Doody 
Madison Marquette

Kelly Dudley 
First American Trust

Alison Gooding

Marc D. Harper 
West Development, LLC

James G. Hart 
MOG Technologies

Donald Hunsberger 
Hunsberger Dunn LLP

Charlene Immell

Jeffrey Johnsrud, MD

Warren D. Johnston, MD 
St. Joseph Heritage 
Medical Group

Curtis Kauffman

Jennifer Kovac 

St. Joseph Hospital

David A. Margileth, MD 

Medical Director  
of Genetics,  
St. Joseph Hospital

Lisa McGregor 
Windrose Travel

Sr. Nadine McGuinness, CSJ 

Sisters of St. Joseph  
of Orange

Lizanne Ball Monahan 

Alejandro E. Ramirez, MD 

Allied Anesthesia Medical 
Group, Inc.

Gemma Seidl 
Executive Director of 
Critical Care and 
Medical Surgical Services, 
St. Joseph Hospital

Raymond Stermer 
Consultant  
Hospital Pharmacist

Ron Thon

Ivan Turpin, MD 

Ivan M. Turpin, MD, Inc.

Allan Uyesugi 
AA Jewel Box
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Philanthropy is Good for the Soul  
— Shirley Moretti
Research shows that generosity can lower  
stress levels and create a more meaningful life. 
Shirley Moretti, St. Joseph Hospital Foundation 
Board Member, Legacy Society member and 
friend to the Ministry, viewed generosity as a  
way of life and believed that it could change 
hearts and minds.

As a breast cancer survivor and patient of  
St. Joseph Hospital, Shirley experienced the 
legacy of the Sisters of St. Joseph of Orange  
first-hand. The Sisters’ service to the Hospital  
and its patients was something that stuck 
with her throughout her life. Inspired by their 
commitment, kindness and compassion, 
Shirley began thinking of how she could  
give back.

Shirley later began to volunteer at  
St. Joseph Hospital, assisting newly  
diagnosed cancer patients with needed 
support, two of which were her own sisters. 
Personally invested in the fight against cancer, 
Shirley became a member of the Cordelia 
Knott Wellness Foundation (CKWF) and 
eventually directed the merger between 
CKWF and the St. Joseph Hospital Foundation. 
One of the many positive outcomes from the 
merger includes the establishment of Ginny’s 
Shop at St. Joseph Hospital, which provides 
products and services for patients undergoing 
cancer treatment or follow-up care.

Realizing that her personal values aligned  
with that of St. Joseph Hospital, Shirley joined 
the Foundation Board in 2012, which she  
called “the experience of a lifetime.” 
Her leadership and generosity were key 
components in the success of the Foundation 
over the years. In 2014, she was named 
the Spirit of St. Joseph Award Honoree in 
recognition of her outstanding contributions  
of time, talent and treasure.

Shirley established a charitable remainder trust 
with St. Joseph Hospital as the beneficiary. 
Just last year, she made an extraordinary 
planned gift and established the Shirley J. 
Moretti Nurse Navigator Endowment, which 
will fund the Nurse Navigator Program, as a 
way to help many other patients throughout 
the Hospital. The program offers patients and 
their families the valuable resources they need 
to not only navigate through the campus, 
but calm the mind, strengthen the spirit and 
concentrate on what matters most — healing. 

Shirley passed away in November, but her 
generous gifts will serve patients for years to 
come, and her passionate spirit will long be 
remembered. Giving back to others was one of 
Shirley’s greatest joys in life — it filled her heart 
and has inspired countless others to follow in 
her footsteps. We, here at St. Joseph Hospital, 
miss her partnership, advocacy and especially 
her warmth and friendship.

Legacy Society Luncheon

The Sister Frances Dunn Legacy Society 
Annual Appreciation Event, held in September 
at the St. Joseph Center, was a wonderful 
occasion for the gathering of new and old 
friends. The afternoon included a blessing from 
Sister Nadine McGuinness, three-course lunch, 
hospital update from St. Joseph Hospital Chief 
Executive, Jeremy Zoch, and a presentation 
on Nursing Excellence by Patti Aube, MSN, RN, 
Director of Nursing Professional Development, 
Nursing Research, Volunteer Services and 
Magnet® Program. The Hospital has recruited 
more than 80 new nurses, many of whom have 

advanced nursing degrees and certifications. 
Patti was joined by two nurses who touched 
on how the Nursing Excellence initiative has 
motivated them to continue their nursing 
education, which allows St. Joseph Hospital 
to continue delivering compassionate, quality 
health care.

The Legacy Society was formed to give special 
recognition to individuals who have named 
the Hospital as a beneficiary of their estate or 
established a CGA with the Hospital.

To learn more about the Sister Frances Dunn 
Legacy Society, contact Philip Barker at  
(714) 347-7900 or philip.barker@stjoe.org.

LEFT: Raymond Stermer, Shirley Moretti, Joseph Conway,  

Sr. Nadine McGuinness and Curtis Kauffman

RIGHT: Amy Daugherty, Curtis Kauffman, Geri Musgrave and  
Philip Barker

St. Joseph Hospital Meets Community Need  
for Kidney Transplant

St. Joseph Hospital recently performed 
two successful kidney transplants, just 
days after finalizing the agreement to 
move the transplant program from the 
now-shuttered St. Vincent Medical 
Center in Los Angeles.

Approximately 400 patients on the 
waitlist for kidneys were transferred 
to the St. Joseph Kidney Transplant 
Program which fills an important 
community need by continuing 
to provide access to this complex life-saving procedure. We are grateful that we could provide 
seamless care for these vulnerable patients who often wait years for a life-saving transplant.

“When we focus on others, we learn about ourselves. 

My personal experience with donating has given me 

a sense of accomplishment and satisfaction.” 

— Shirley Moretti
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Celebration 2019 Breaks Record  
for The Nursing Center  
of Excellence
Celebration 2019, supported by Marsha Moeller 
and presented by Centaurus Financial, Inc. 
and The Gooding-Barry and Immell Families, 
netted a record-breaking $676,000 for the 
Nursing Center of Excellence while celebrating 
90 years of healing at St. Joseph Hospital. 

For the past 90 years, St. Joseph Hospital, 
its physicians, nurses and all the caregivers, 
have kept up with the growth of Orange 
County while continuing to provide quality, 
compassionate and excellent care to our  
Dear Neighbor.

The event, co-chaired by Dr. Warren D. 
Johnston and Mrs. Marsha Moeller, attracted 
more than 600 guests to the City National 
Grove of Anaheim to support the Hospital  
and enjoy an evening of fine dining, auctions 
and raffle, raise the paddle, and a wine and 
spirits wall.

Highlights of the evening included the 
presentation of the Spirit of St. Joseph  
Award, which honors donors who embody  
the Spirit of St. Joseph in their work,  
which was presented to Evelyn Freed and 
Robert Stauffer. The evening was highlighted 
with a live performance by Pat Benatar and 
Neil Giraldo.

Thank You to Our  
Celebration 2019 Sponsors

EXCLUSIVE TITLE SPONSOR
Mrs. Marsha Moeller

PRESENTING SPONSORS
Centaurus Financial, Inc.

The Gooding-Barry and Immell Families

PLATINUM SPONSORS
Geoff and Valerie Fearns

The Stanley W. Ekstrom Foundation

GOLD SPONSORS
Allied Anesthesia Medical Group, Inc.

B&B Plumbing, Inc.

Domingo Elias & Vu — A Professional  
Law Corporation

Peter T. Otis, MD, FACP

Darlene and Ivan Turpin, MD

SILVER SPONSORS
City of Hope

Joe and Vicki Conway —  
Diversified Investment Services, Inc.

Emergency Medicine Specialists of  
Orange County

Healthcare Design & Construction, LLC

Debbie and Warren D. Johnston, MD

Lizanne Ball Monahan and Dennis Monahan

Shirley J. Moretti

Moran, Rowen & Dorsey, Inc.

Orange County Thoracic and  
Cardiovascular Surgeons

Ray and Katie Skelton

St. Joseph Heritage Medical Group

VIP TICKET SPONSORS
Dr. Richard and Elizabeth Bond

Chris and Diana Miner

Orco Block & Hardscape — Rick Muth

STANLEY Healthcare

The Family of Dr. Raymond J.  
and Lisa A. Stermer

TOP ROW LEFT: Ron and Charice King, Centaurus Financial, Inc.

TOP ROW MIDDLE: Neil Giraldo and Pat Benatar

TOP ROW RIGHT: Tanja and John Cebula

CENTER ROW LEFT: Ray Skelton; Katie Skelton, Chief Nursing 
Officer; and Sr. Thuy Tran, CSJ 

CENTER ROW RIGHT: Warren D. Johnston, MD, Celebration co-chair;  
Marsha Moeller, Celebration co-chair; and Jeremy Zoch, Ph.D.,  
St. Joseph Hospital Chief Executive 

BOTTOM ROW LEFT: Charlene and Mike Immell

BOTTOM ROW MIDDLE: JP and Jeremy Zoch 

BOTTOM ROW RIGHT: Russell Montgomery, MD and Suzanne Montgomery
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In 2019, the philanthropic voice of our  
St. Joseph Hospital community was heard  
after hundreds of donations helped fund 
the purchase of the Mako RIO® Robotic-Arm 
Interactive Orthopedic System from Stryker 
Corporation. As a result, St. Joseph Hospital 
became the first hospital in Orange County 
to offer MAKOplasty® robotic-assisted partial 
knee and total hip replacement surgery. 

The RIO system gives surgeons better 
predictability in surgical outcomes by enabling 
them to create a 3D model of the patient’s 
anatomy prior to surgery, thereby allowing 
for precise preoperative planning. This, paired 
with the technology’s minimally invasive 
capabilities, typically yields positive results 
for patients, including less blood loss, lower 
rate of bone and soft tissue damage, reduced 
length of stay, and less post-operative pain. 
Within two weeks of surgery, patients often 
experience an excellent return of motion with 
minimal pain. 

“The most rewarding aspect of utilizing  
robotics in joint replacement surgery is  
seeing how patients recover faster and  
with a significantly lower rate of  
complications than they would with traditional 
surgery,” says Dr. Ayaz Biviji, orthopedic 
surgeon at St. Joseph Hospital. “Without the 
generous support our St. Joseph Hospital 
communities have shown, we would be  
unable to acquire the advanced surgical 
technologies our patients have come to rely  
on at St. Joseph Hospital.”

With a strong commitment to providing  
high-quality, compassionate care for patients,  
the St. Joseph Hospital Orthopedics Program 
utilizes a comprehensive team approach,  
resulting in national acclaim for the program. 

To help the Orthopedics Program continue 
to offer life-changing procedures through 
surgical technology such as the Mako RIO 
Robotic-Arm Interactive Orthopedic System, 
please visit sjo.org/foundation. 

Mako® Technology
Funded entirely by philanthropy,  
St. Joseph Hospital recently acquired the  
ION System for Robotic Bronchial Navigation.  
The revolutionary system offers patients  
huge advancements in minimally invasive  
lung biopsy procedures, which helps in the 
early detection of lung cancer and increases  
the likelihood of survival.

The ION System 
Most lung cancer begins in the peripheral 
region of the lungs, which is difficult to 
navigate, but using the ION System’s 
combination of robotics and digital imaging 
software, peripheral nodules can be easily 
mapped out and reached. The ION System’s 
flexible endoscope can articulate 180 degrees 
in any direction, allowing it to reach all 18 
segments of the lungs, and the mapping 
technology allows clinicians to have a real-
time, map-like view of the pulmonary region. 

The project’s fundraising goal of $600K was 
met, in large part, thanks to an anonymous 
donor who made a generous donation of 
$100K in honor of her late husband.

“I am so proud to support  
St. Joseph Hospital in their efforts  
to diagnose and treat lung cancer,”  
the anonymous donor states. “Knowing  
that my donation can make a difference  
in the life of someone in my community  
makes it even more meaningful.”

The ION System represents a powerful  
leap forward in our oncologists’ ability to 
detect lung cancers early and stop them in 
their tracks. 

To learn how you can make a  
difference at St. Joseph Hospital’s Center  
for Cancer Prevention and Treatment, please  
visit sjo.org/foundation.

ION Technology

Brian Palafox, MD and John Maurice, MD, Program Director of Thoracic Oncology
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In 2016, St. Joseph Hospital embarked on its  
$50 million Innovating for a Healthier Community 
campaign that would impact nearly every 
patient that walks through our doors. Thanks to 
you, we exceeded our goal, raising $75 million 
through March 2020. Here are a few of our key 
fundraising priorities in 2020-2021:

Progressive Care Unit 
The new Progressive Care Unit will  
treat medical and surgical patients 

whose needs are not serious enough for the 
Intensive Care Unit, but too complex for the 
regular hospital floor. It will be staffed by 
specially-trained nurses, who will provide the 
best treatment, assessment and monitoring 
needed by their patients at this stage of their 
care journey.

The new unit will nearly double the amount  
of intermediate-care beds, moving patients  
along their care path quicker, thereby reducing 
wait times and lengths of stay for all patients. 
The new Progressive Care Unit will allow  
St. Joseph Hospital to treat more patients  
and better serve our community.

Improved Cancer Care 
The Center for Cancer Prevention and 
Treatment is continuing to advance 

cancer care. First introduced to Orange County 
by St. Joseph Hospital cancer physicians in 
2010, Intraoperative Radiation Therapy provides 
a single dose of radiation immediately after 
lumpectomy procedures, reducing the need for 
weeks of daily radiation sessions. Upgrading our 
current machine will allow St. Joseph Hospital 
to continue offering this course of treatment, 
improving the quality of life for our patients.

Cardiac Catheterization Lab 
St. Joseph Hospital’s cardiac 
catheterization lab currently fulfills 

requirements to treat patients with structural 
heart disease and other complex cases.  
However, in order to perform a broader range 
of new therapeutic cardiovascular procedures, 
advanced 3D imaging and positioning 
technology need to be added to our current 
cardiac catheterization lab.

Behavioral Health Services 
Our Behavioral Health Center 
of Excellence treats over 5,000 

patients per year, whether they  
are faced with neuropsychiatric or 
substance abuse disorders.

As demands for comprehensive 
behavioral health services continue 
to rise, our Center will benefit from 
philanthropic support for two key 
facets of our Behavioral Health 
Program: Medically Assisted Treatment 
Counseling for patients with substance 
abuse disorders, and a social work 
endowment fund, to pay full-time social 
workers who will work with clinicians to 
develop treatment plans.

Nursing Center of Excellence 
Nurses at St. Joseph Hospital 
have earned, for the third time, 

the prestigious Magnet® designation 
from the American Nurses Credentialing 
Center. Philanthropic support for the 
Nursing Excellence fund will help 
provide resources for our nurses to 
improve patient safety, develop their 
clinical expertise, and support research 
to enhance patient care. The Nursing 
Excellence Endowment will help sustain 
the Nursing Excellence program for 
years to come.

You can help St. Joseph Hospital continue building Excellence by contacting 
the Foundation at (714) 347-7900 or foundation@stjoe.org, or by visiting  
sjo.org/donate for an online donation. 

New Patient Tower 
for Women

To ease the journey of our maternal 
patients, St. Joseph Hospital is 
consolidating mother and infant services 
— which are currently housed in different 
buildings across campus. Scheduled to 
open in 2023, the Main Street Women’s 
and Family Center will unite medical  
offices and outpatient perinatal services 
under one roof, creating efficiencies that 
benefit both the Hospital and our patients. 
This building will also significantly 
increase capacity and square footage, 
allowing St. Joseph Hospital to better 
serve our community.

Proposed rendering
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Retired Physicians, Drs. Navin 
and Ranjan Amin, Give Back

Over 50 years ago, Navin and Ranjan met  
while in medical school half the world away 
in India. The couple found they had much in 
common, especially that they were both  
equally compassionate and wanted to help 
humanity. Fast-forward many decades later,  
the couple became successful, respected 
physicians in their own fields: Dr. Navin Amin,  
an ENT Otolaryngologist who worked at 
St. Joseph Hospital for many years, and his 
wife, Dr. Ranjan Amin, a psychiatrist for the Los 
Angeles court system in Norwalk. The couple 
moved into their Cowan Heights home in the 
late 80s and have been very much a part of the 
community since then.

Now retired, Drs. Amin decided they were at the 
right time in their lives to downsize, but more 
importantly, to give back to the community they 
cherished in a significant way. The doctors decided 
to transfer the deed to their beautiful hilltop home 
to St. Joseph Hospital and established a charitable 
gift annuity (CGA). The Amins enhanced their 
personal financial security by way of the CGA and 
will receive an annuity payment for both lives; the 
annuity is guaranteed by the Hospital. They also 
receive a current tax deduction. 

This gift will make a positive impact on the 
Hospital and the communities we serve — 
an impact far beyond what they could have 
envisioned. We are deeply gratified for the Amins’ 
extraordinary generosity. Their $1.7 million gift will 
fund Nursing Excellence and Behavioral Health.

Foundation Board Member Spotlight

JENNIFER KOVAC

Jennifer Kovac joins the St. Joseph Hospital Foundation Board with more than 12 years of 
experience as the Provider Relations Manager at St. Joseph Hospital. Jennifer is responsible for 
enhancing physician awareness of hospital services and working to improve physician retention.

Jennifer’s community involvement spans many years in the National Charity League, Inc.® 

Orange/Villa Park Chapter, PEO, Assistance League of Santa Ana, St. John’s Lutheran  
Church of Orange, and Catholic Charities Meals on Wheels. Also, she has volunteered for the  
St. Joseph Hospital No One Dies Alone program and Hospice program.

She has been an active volunteer at Foundation events for the last 10 years and has partnered 
with Foundation Major Gift team members to build relationships between the Foundation and 
physicians as well as assist with physician referrals for donors.

Jennifer and her husband, Gary, live in Orange and have two college-age children. She looks 
forward to serving on the Foundation Board so she can take her support to the next level!

Dynamic Women Grow  
in Mind, Body and Spirit 

Dynamic Women provides a forum for 
philanthropic women of all ages and 
backgrounds, to explore and discuss  
a variety of topics and to learn about  
how St. Joseph Hospital is supporting  
our community. Last year, this group of 
women participated in a three part series 
on mind, body and spirit to learn from 
physician leaders on the subjects. Jeannine 
Loucks, MSN, RN, BC PMH, Department 
Manager of the Emergency Care Center 
ECDU, spoke on mental illness and how  
St. Joseph Hospital is providing resources 
for the community. Dr. Raymond Casciari, 
St. Joseph Hospital Senior Advisor and 
Past Chief Medical Officer, addressed the 
latest trends in medicine that are in the 
headlines. The final gathering for the year 
featured Cathy Fletcher, MAOL, SPHR, SWP 
to teach everyone how to find joy, and stay 
connected and inspired to maintain  
your spirit.

If you would like to be part of this  
exciting group of women, please contact 
Shannon King Ginter at (714) 347-7900  
or shannon.king@stjoe.org.

Corporate Partners Profile – Centaurus Financial, Inc.

Ron King, Chairman and CEO of  
Centaurus Financial, Inc., has a long-standing  
relationship with St. Joseph Hospital. All  
three of his children were born here, and  
St. Joseph Hospital has always been the 
hospital of choice for his entire family. After 
being introduced to the St. Joseph Hospital  
Foundation by his dear friend and Foundation 
Board Member, Allan Uyesugi, Ron 
wholeheartedly committed his support to  
St. Joseph Hospital because of the wonderful 
care the hospital provides to all of its patients 
and its dedication to the core principles of 
compassion, dignity, justice, excellence and 
integrity. Centaurus Financial, Inc. shares 
similar values and Ron and his team have 
worked hard to create a culture of caring 
within the company where his father left a 
legacy of being supportive of one’s colleagues, 
partners and the community.

Under Ron’s direction, Centaurus Financial,  
Inc. has been a Title Sponsor at the  
St. Joseph Hospital’s Annual Golf Tournament 
and has generously supported the Celebration 
fundraiser. These events have become a  

family affair as his sons, who also manage 
Centaurus Financial, Inc., continue to attend 
these events. Centaurus Financial, Inc. is also  
a Corporate Partners advocate and 
encourages other businesses to consider 
partnering with the Hospital to help the  
culture in their organizations.

“I love St. Joseph Hospital, the doctors, the 
values and especially the Sisters’ legacy of 
helping the community,” Ron shares. “My 
involvement with St. Joseph Hospital has been 
a great experience and the feeling of giving 
back to something as essential as our health 
and well-being is just good business.”

To learn more about the St. Joseph Hospital 
Corporate Partners program, contact  
Shannon King Ginter at (714) 347-7900  
or shannon.king@stjoe.org.

Charice and Ron King with Abtin Khosravi, MD
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2020 GOLF TOURNAMENT  2020 GOLF TOURNAMENT  
Swings Into Success
This year’s sold out Golf Tournament was 
held at the beautiful Pelican Hill Golf Club 
in Newport Coast on March 9. More than 
300 golfers enjoyed a day that included two 
18-courses of golf, driving range, putting 
contests, a variety of restaurant offerings, 
spirit and beer tastings, a reception, an awards 
dinner, raffle drawing opportunities and a 
ceremony celebrating this year’s Physician 
Honorees: David C. Pan, MD; Brian Kim, MD; 
Michael Y. Chan, MD; Warren D. Johnston, MD; 
Thomas C. Kim, MD; Brian C. Kolski, MD; Rasoul 
Mokabberi, MD; Aidan R. Raney, MD; Lawrence 
J. Santora, MD; Shalizeh Shokooh, MD; and 
Kelly J. Tucker, MD. 

The event netted more than $397,000 
in support of the St. Joseph Hospital’s 
Cardiovascular Program with the help 
of many sponsors, including Centaurus 
Financial, Inc. “What a great day, one of the 
best tournaments. The St. Joseph Hospital 
Foundation did a fantastic job, and provided 
a fun-filled day for golfers and their guests. 

Centaurus Financial, Inc. is proud to be the 
Title Sponsor again this year,” said Ron King, 
Chairman and CEO.

“We were so blessed to have such a  
beautiful day shared among friends,  
patients and sponsors,” said Joseph  
Conway, President of Diversified Investment 
Services, Inc. and co-chair of the tournament. 
“It was one of our most successful 
tournaments and thanks to all of the  
generous support, we raised much needed 
funds for St. Joseph Hospital’s nationally-
recognized Cardiovascular Program.”

“First class and by far one of the best 
tournaments,” said John Cebula, co-chair 
of the tournament. “All of the hard work 
and efforts truly showed and the outcome 
was record-setting results supporting the 
Cardiovascular Program, which is leading  
the way in Orange County.”

providence.org/sjogolf

THANK YOUTHANK YOU to Our  
Golf Tournament 2020 Sponsors

GOLD
B&B Plumbing, Inc.

First American Trust

Healthcare Design & Construction, LLC

Marsha Moeller

Towne Health

SILVER
COAST IAQ & Life Safety Services

Fisher Construction

Precept Environmental, Inc.

St. Joseph Heritage Medical Group

WestCom & TV, Inc.

BRONZE
ACCO Engineered Systems

Airgas USA, LLC – 
An Air Liquide Company

Allied Anesthesia Medical Group, Inc.

Aramark

Biotronik

Brico Electric, Inc.

Buckingham, Bendetti, 
Gerdau & Belling

Champion Power Equipment, Inc.

CJB Contractors, Inc.

Contemporary Heating & 
Air Conditioning, Inc.

Cundiff Steel Fabricating 
& Erecting, Inc.

Deluxe Branded Marketing

The Doctors Company

Domingo Elias & Vu APLC

Emergency Medicine Specialists 
of Orange County

Intuitive Surgical, Inc.

JJJ Floor Covering, Inc.

Jeffrey Johnsrud, MD

KPFF Consulting Engineers

Landmark Painting, Inc.

Madison Marquette

Meyer & Reeder, Inc.

Mission Linen Supply

Murray Company 
Mechanical Contractors

Otis Elevator Company

Professional Diversified Flooring

Providence St. Joseph Home 
and Community Care

Salas O’Brien

SECC Corporation

Sovereign Healthcare

St. Joseph Heritage Healthcare

Universal Metro

Victaulic

TITLE SPONSOR
Centaurus Financial, Inc.

PLATINUM
CWD Electric, Inc.

Diversified Investment Services, Inc.

R.J. Allen, Inc.

Stanley W. Ekstrom Foundation

2019 Golf Tournament  
Top Charity Event

The Orange County Business Journal recognized 

the 2019 Golf Tournament in the top three golf 

events in Orange County based on net revenue. 

Last year’s event netted more than $300,000.

TOP ROW LEFT: Pat Welch, Ron King, Eric Kuchherzki and  

Charlie Moynagh

TOP ROW RIGHT: Amy Daugherty, John Cebula, Jeremy Zoch  

and Joe Conway

BOTTOM ROW RIGHT: David Pan, MD; Thomas Kim, MD; Scott Rusk, 

MD; Amy Daugherty; Warren Johnston, MD; Co-chairs John Cebula 

and Joseph Conway; Chief Executive Jeremy Zoch; Shalizeh Shokooh, 

MD; Kelly Tucker, MD; Thuy Le, MD; Jason Lee, MD; Rasoul Mokabberi, 

MD; and Brian Kolski, MD

HONOREES NOT PICTURED: Lawrence Santora, MD; Michael Chan, 

MD; Aidan Raney, MD; and Brian Kim, MD



If you do not wish to receive future solicitations, please check here 

and return or call (714) 347-7900, or email foundation@stjoe.org.

1100 W. Stewart Drive, Orange, CA 92868 | sjo.org

St. Joseph Hospital Foundation

DONATE
• Donate online at

sjo.org/donate and ask your
employer to match your
gift — consider becoming a
monthly giving donor.

• Gifts of appreciated
assets such as securities or
real estate.

• Include St. Joseph Hospital in
your estate plans, living trust
or will.

PARTNER WITH US
• Become a Corporate Partner with an

annual gift of $10,000 or more.

• Become a Presidential Partner with a
$1,000 annual donation.

JOIN US
• Join one of our fundraising

event committees.

• Attend, sponsor or donate
an in-kind item to a fundraising event.

St. Joseph Hospital is proud to have been awarded Healthgrades — 
America’s 250 Best Hospitals™ Award

Ways to Become Involved With 
St. Joseph Hospital Foundation


